CORRESPONDENCE
1/26/2021
Commission Clerk, DOCUMENT NO. 01595-2021
Office of the Commission Clerk,
Florida Public Service Commission,
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard,
Tallahassee, Florida
32399-0850
cc: Martin S. Friedman, Esquire,
Dean Mead,
420 S. Orange Ave.,
Suite 700,
ORLANDO, Florida
32801

To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing to you as a property owner which is in the service area
contained in the application from Environmental Utility (EU) LLC for
central sewer.

I vehemently object to the installation of central sewer on Little
Gasparilla Island. The mere PHYSICAL impact of the laying of pipe
may have a disastrous outcome on the hard pad of the island which
alone may worsen flooding during high tides and heavy ramns.

More importantly, is adding to the burgeoning and failing waste water
treatment systems in Florida, a prudent decision. A properly installed
and maintained septic system is far more environmentally suitable for
the management of waste water on a barrier island like Little
Gasparilla, given the current status of Florida's failing waste water
treatment.

We propose a commitment to inspect, improve and or upgrade our
current septic systems.

Dr. Danie Master
Property Owners
Little Gasparilla Island
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